
 
 
 
 
 
Memorandum  
 
TO: Mayor Lynch and City Council    
 
FR: Chief Sumner  
   
RE: Rescue Vehicle 
 
DT: March 31, 2021 
 
 
 
The following memo serves as a notice to apply for a non-matching grant through the state. The 
grant is to purchase an armored rescue vehicle for the police department. The deadline for the 
application is April 23, 2021, thus the reasoning for the submission directly to the council. 
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